
KS1 Sleepover – Friday 11th May 

To give our Yr1/2 children the experience of staying away from home, there will be a sleepover at 

school on Friday 11th May. 

We will be providing an evening meal, snacks and breakfast, and during the evening we will be 

playing games, having a bonfire and hot chocolate, a film, listening to stories before settling down 

for a hopefully peaceful night!   

Your child will need to bring with them a sleeping bag and pillow, pyjamas, a change of clothes and 

wash bag. 

  

 

On 11th children should be collected as usual at 3.15pm and then returned to school at 5pm with 

their overnight things (no uniform).  The children will then be ready for collection at 10am on 

Saturday morning. 

The cost of this event will be £12.  If your child would like to take part in this activity, please complete 

payment on Parentpay by Friday 4th May.   

 

  

 

KS1 Sleepover 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………….  Class: ………………………… 

 

For catering purposes we would be grateful if you could indicate below your child’s meal choice: 

Sausage and chips 
 

 

  

Fish fingers and chips 
 

 

 

Breakfast will be cereal and toast. 


